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News

Dold Comments on Repeal of Expanded 
Business and Rental Expense Information 
Reporting Requirements

Elizabeth Dold is quoted in the article, “Obama To Sign Bill 
Repealing Expanded Business and Rental Expense Information 
Reporting” in the April 14, 2011 issue of the CCH Standard 
Federal Tax Weekly. She comments that the repeal brings 
welcome relief; the expanded business information reporting 
requirements would have imposed extensive reporting burdens 
and system changes for nearly all businesses.
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